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TO: WEYMOUTH RESIDENTS
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DATE: FEBRUARY 20, 2014

SUBJECT: LEGION FIELD & LOVELL PLAYGROUND 75% DESIGN PRESENTATION

I am pleased to announce that the Town will be presenting the 75% level design plans for
Legion Field and Lovell Playground on Wednesday, March 5, 2014, at 7:00 P. M., at the
Abigail Adams School Auditorium, located behind Town Hall.

Since the December meeting on the 25% design plans, the Town’s working group and our
consultant have been working and meeting in an effort to develop plans based on the
feedback we received at the public meeting. We have tried to address your concerns and
comments within the program scope and look forward to presenting the plans to you.

I hope you are able to attend the meeting and provide us with our thoughts and comments
on the designs for both sites. Your input is essential as we move forward to restore
Legion Field and Lovell Playground.



